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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are writing to inform you of 2 exciting opportunities. As you know, reading is a vital life skill that will help your 

child in future years here at Outwood Primary Academy Park Hill and in whatever they do in adult life. 

 

The first opportunity is to join our reading teachers/leaders for a parent workshop. This session will take place 

at 9:10am or 3:15pm on Tuesday 22nd June in the school hall. You will find out how to support your child to 

make the most progress in reading. Please arrive through the Irwin Crescent Gate wearing a mask and maintain 

social distancing from other parents. When you arrive, you will be greeted by a member of staff, who will invite you 

to sit in one of our 2m spaced seats. The hall will be well ventilated and the session will last around 20 minutes. 

 

The second opportunity is a before school reading club. This will take place in class. 

Year 1 will start at 8:30am (15 minutes before the whole class start time) 

Year 2 will start at 8:45am (15 minutes before the whole class start time) 

Please bring your child to their normal gate at the time above and bring their yellow, paper copy storybook. They 

will have an opportunity to read to an adult every morning. This will have a HUGE impact! 

 

This club will start on Monday 21st June 

 

I hope you share our enthusiasm in getting your child to become a fluent reader as quickly as possible. We hope 

your child will have 4 opportunities to read each day. Before school, during their phonics session, during their 1:1 

session in the afternoon and then with you at home. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support 

 

Mr McNamara  

Vice Principal   

 

PLEASE RETURN THE SLIP BELOW TO CLASS TEACHER 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Name of child_______________________________ 

 

Class Teacher________________________________ 

 

I will / will not be attending the parent reading workshop on Tuesday the 22nd June 

Please circle the time you will attend: 

 

9:00am          3:15pm 

 

My child will / will not be attending the before school reading club Monday - Friday 

 

 


